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BLYTH TOWN F.C.

AN FA COMMUNITY CHARTER STANDARD CLUB


COVID-19 INFORMATION FOR PLAYERS / PARENTS / GUARDIANS
The Club is now in a position to recommence training activity under the strict guidelines of the Football Association.

Your manager/coach will be in touch giving you the relevant details of the days/times that your child’s team will train.  

· Please do not turn up any earlier than 10 minutes prior to the session commencing.

· All sessions will be carried out on the South Beach pitches, training areas will be marked out and your coach will advise which area your child’s team will be using

· Please use the car park at the Clubhouse – do not, under any circumstances, park in streets near to the training pitches, this proves very unpopular with our neighbours.
· The pitches will be accessed via the cut opposite the car park – you will return to the car park via a route through the estate, please see plan for guidance.
· You must confirm your attendance to the session with your manager/coach.  This is very important; the sessions will be undertaken using strict participation criteria 

· A register of the session will be taken and a copy will be held with the club for information and tracking and tracing purposes.

· Only one parent/adult can be in attendance per child 

· There will be no toilet facilities available at the Club
· If your child is shielding please do not bring them to a training session until otherwise notified by the Club, likewise the adult accompanying the child.

· If you or your child have COVID-19 symptoms please do not attend a training session.

· Please ensure you and your child wash/sanitize hands prior to and immediately after the session.

· Please bring the following with you to a training session :-

· Hand sanitizer

· A drink

THANK YOU FOR YOUR PATIENCE - WE LOOK FORWARD TO SEEING YOU ALL VERY SOON!
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